Daffodil International University

Office of the Chairman of Examination Committee, FHLS

NOTICE

Semester Final Improvement/Overlap/Missing Exam
Spring 2024

July 6, 2024

Students of Faculty of Health and Life Sciences (FHLS) are
hereby notified that the Semester Final
Improvement/Overlap/Missing Examination of Spring, 2024 will
be Started at 20" July, 2024.

Interested  students are advised to complete their
registration/Application as per DIU examination rules by 15%
July 2024. No form/Application will be received after the
scheduled date.

After registration/application, students are advised to contact their
course teacher regarding examination date.

Students those who got “Grade B” or Less can apply for

improvement.
W\/\/"—-——

Dr. Md. Mahbubur Rahman
Chairman, Examination Committee
Faculty of FHLS



